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  The Sea Book Charlotte Milner,2019-02-05 Featuring fascinating, fishy fun
facts accompanied by bright, bold, and beautiful illustrations, this ebook
takes children on a journey through the sea and all its zones. This charming
celebration of the sea shows children how extraordinary our oceans are and is
a reminder that it is up to us to keep it that way. The Sea Book is the
coolest educational ebook about the sea, covering a wealth of sea animals,
including mammals, fish, invertebrates, and reptiles. It explores the
underwater worlds of incredible marine life and their habitats. From up on
the ice, down to colorful coral reefs, underwater forests, and right down to
the deepest darkest depths where the weird and wonderful lurk - it's sure to
delight any ocean obsessed child. Following on from The Bee Book, Charlotte
Milner continues to highlight critical environmental issues faced by our
planet. This time the focus is on our watery friends and the damaging effects
humans are having on our seas. The perfect introduction to ocean conservation
packaged in a way that won't leave children (or their parents for that
matter) fearing for life on earth. Children will discover what they can do to
help, and there are fantastic tips on how to live plastic-free as well. Kids
will also get to craft their own recycled shopping bag too! Dive Into A
Watery World What lies beneath the waves? Life can be found everywhere in the
sea - from the sunlit ocean surface to the darkest depths. The sea is home to
a variety of life, which makes it a fascinating, exciting, and significant
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place. There are more than 33 000 types of fish. Some fish can fly, some can
dance, some are flat, and some are long. The sea has forests, ice, and
exciting critters too. This adorable kid's ebook is the perfect meet-cute for
kids and our beautiful oceans. Discover our oceans in a whole new way,
learning about: - Why the see is important - What lies beneath the waves -
Life on the ice - Changing seas and plastic problems - How you can help and
much, much more! This delightful book is one of three children's books on
conservation for your little ones to enjoy. Try The Bat Book and The Bee Book
next!
  At Sea Emma Fedor,2024-04-02 When Cara and Brendan first meet, she's fresh
out of college with a degree in the fine arts, recovering from the recent
death of her mother and spending time on Martha's Vineyard while trying to
figure out her next steps. She's swept away by Brendan's humor and charm and
intoxicated by his thrilling, dangerous secret. He claims -- no, he insists -
- that he he can breathe underwater. He shows Cara his gills. He dives
beneath the waves and doesn't emerge for many minutes at a time. He offers
her the most plausible of explanations: that he is a member of the United
State's Army Special Forces and has undergone top-secret experimental
surgery. And Cara, struck by the force of his devotion, by his unstoppable
charisma, and most of all, by the casual truth of his claim, believes him.
Their summer romance quickly turns serious. And then Cara gets pregnant. She
and Brendan move into a house he buys for them, and when their son, Micah, is
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born, she is sure their happy ending is underway. Still, she is forced to
contend with Brendan's dramatic moods, and struggles to overlook his
unexplained disappearances and the weight of his dangerous secrets. She knows
it must be PTSD. The trauma of war. The desperate, tragic memories that scar
all soldiers. Cara is determined to stay strong for her young family, to heal
Brendan's psychic wounds, to keep him safe. Until he and baby Micah seemingly
vanish into thin air -- or deep water. Five years later, Cara is still
struggling to move forward, married to another man and trying to rebuild her
life, when a local fisherman announces he's spotted a man and small child
treading water in Nantucket Sound. The news rekindles Cara's never-abandoned
hope that her child may still be alive. As she fights to untangle delusion
from reality, and revisits a past she's worked hard to reconcile, she's
determined to learn the truth about her lost love and finally find her son--
  Paddle-to-the-Sea ,1941 A small canoe carved by an Indian boy makes a
journey from Lake Superior all the way to the Atlantic Ocean.
  The Rising Sea Orrin H. Pilkey,Rob Young,2010-04-16 On Shishmaref Island in
Alaska, homes are being washed into the sea. In the South Pacific, small
island nations face annihilation by encroaching waters. In coastal Louisiana,
an area the size of a football field disappears every day. For these
communities, sea level rise isn’t a distant, abstract fear: it’s happening
now and it’s threatening their way of life. In The Rising Sea, Orrin H.
Pilkey and Rob Young warn that many other coastal areas may be close behind.
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Prominent scientists predict that the oceans may rise by as much as seven
feet in the next hundred years. That means coastal cities will be forced to
construct dikes and seawalls or to move buildings, roads, pipelines, and
railroads to avert inundation and destruction. The question is no longer
whether climate change is causing the oceans to swell, but by how much and
how quickly. Pilkey and Young deftly guide readers through the science,
explaining the facts and debunking the claims of industry-sponsored
“skeptics.” They also explore the consequences for fish, wildlife—and people.
While rising seas are now inevitable, we are far from helpless. By making
hard choices—including uprooting citizens, changing where and how we build,
and developing a coordinated national response—we can save property, and
ultimately lives. With unassailable research and practical insights, The
Rising Sea is a critical first step in understanding the threat and keeping
our heads above water.
  The Midnight Sea Kat Ross,2016-03-26 They are the light against the
darkness. The steel against the necromancy of the Druj. And they use demons
to hunt demons.... Nazafareen lives for revenge. A girl of the isolated Four-
Legs Clan, all she knows about the King's elite Water Dogs is that they bind
wicked creatures called daevas to protect the empire from the Undead. But
when scouts arrive to recruit young people with the gift, she leaps at the
chance to join their ranks. To hunt the monsters that killed her sister.
Scarred by grief, she's willing to pay any price, even if it requires linking
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with a daeva named Darius. Human in body, he's possessed of a terrifying
power, one that Nazafareen controls. But the golden cuffs that join them have
an unwanted side effect. Each experiences the other's emotions, and human and
daeva start to grow dangerously close. As they pursue a deadly foe across the
arid waste of the Great Salt Plain to the glittering capital of Persepolae,
unearthing the secrets of Darius's past along the way, Nazafareen is forced
to question his slavery--and her own loyalty to the empire. But with an
ancient evil stirring in the north, and a young conqueror sweeping in from
the west, the fate of an entire civilization may be at stake... Praise for
The Midnight Sea A spellbinding fantasy with some moral weight and a meatier
narrative than usual, one likely to leave readers quite satisfied... Ross
conjures an epic of demons and daevas, family, loss, and the turmoil of a
kingdom in peril.-Kirkus Reviews An addictive, action-packed, glorious page-
turner! -Am Kinda Busy Reading For a world of shifting alliances and trusts,
fully realized and multi-faceted characters, and a fantasy that takes place
in a little touched upon setting in young adult literature, The Midnight Sea
delivers on all fronts and starts off a new series of romance, magic, and a
well-written and captivating story. -Bibliobibuli YA GUARD YOUR HEART. For in
The Midnight Sea, Kat Ross delivers a riveting fantasy of unparalleled
proportions that stole a piece of mine. -Flylef Reviews I really hate the
word ‘epic’ because, let’s face it, it’s so overused and it’s lost its true
meaning, but this book deserves that word. -Book Reader Chronicles The
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Midnight Sea has everything I enjoy in a fantasy and more. I highly recommend
it for readers who love elemental magic, kick-ass heroines and a captivating
story. -Cover2Cover Reviews Kat Ross creates a rich fantasy world, full of
new and scary creatures, lots of magical powers, and an intricately woven
plot that is sure to keep you on the edge of your seat until the very last
page. -Book Briefs
  The Wine-Dark Sea (Vol. Book 16) (Aubrey/Maturin Novels) Patrick
O'Brian,2011-12-05 The sixteenth volume in the Aubrey/Maturin series, and
Patrick O'Brian's first bestseller in the United States. At the outset of
this adventure filled with disaster and delight, Jack Aubrey and Stephen
Maturin pursue an American privateer through the Great South Sea. The strange
color of the ocean reminds Stephen of Homer's famous description, and
portends an underwater volcanic eruption that will create a new island
overnight and leave an indelible impression on the reader's imagination.
Their ship, the Surprise, is now also a privateer, the better to escape
diplomatic complications from Stephen's mission, which is to ignite the
revolutionary tinder of South America. Jack will survive a desperate open
boat journey and come face to face with his illegitimate black son; Stephen,
caught up in the aftermath of his failed coup, will flee for his life into
the high, frozen wastes of the Andes; and Patrick O'Brian's brilliantly
detailed narrative will reunite them at last in a breathtaking chase through
stormy seas and icebergs south of Cape Horn, where the hunters suddenly
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become the hunted.
  Escape From Home (Beyond the Western Sea #1) Avi,2012-03-01 Avi's suspense-
filled, seafaring adventure gets a bold new package!It's 1851. Fifteen-year-
old Maura O'Connell and her twelve-year-old brother Patrick are about to set
sail on an epic voyage to America to flee the brutal poverty of Ireland and
to be reunited with their father.Eleven-year-old Laurence Kirkle, the son of
an English lord, runs away from home to escape his cruel older brother and
start a new life in a new world.All three children face nothing but obstacles
along the way--from stolen money to con men to hunger and fatigue. It seems
that none of them will get out of the port city of Liverpool until fate
brings them together. Avi's masterful plot-spinning skills create an
adventure filled with unexpected twists and turns.
  The Infinite Sea Rick Yancey,2015-11-03 The riveting follow-up to the New
York Times bestselling The 5th Wave, hailed by Justin Cronin as “wildly
entertaining.” How do you rid the Earth of seven billion humans? Rid the
humans of their humanity. Surviving the first four waves was nearly
impossible. Now Cassie Sullivan finds herself in a new world, a world in
which the fundamental trust that binds us together is gone. As the 5th Wave
rolls across the landscape, Cassie, Ben, and Ringer are forced to confront
the Others’ ultimate goal: the extermination of the human race. Cassie and
her friends haven’t seen the depths to which the Others will sink, nor have
the Others seen the heights to which humanity will rise, in the ultimate
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battle between life and death, hope and despair, love and hate. Praise for
The Infinite Sea “Heart-pounding pacing, lyrical prose and mind-bending
twists . . .”—The New York Times Book Review “Impressively improves on the
excellent beginning of the trilogy.”—USA Today “An epic sci-fi novel with all
the romance, action, and suspense you could ever want.”—Seventeen.com *“This
gut-wrenching sequel to The 5th Wave careens on a violent course of nonstop
action.”—Publishers Weekly, starred review *“A breathless, grueling survival
story . . . . Yancey's prose remains unimpeachable—every paragraph is laden
with setting, theme, and emotion.—Booklist, starred review “A roller-coaster
ride of a sequel.”—Kirkus Reviews “It doesn’t just move the story forward,
but even opens up new possibilities in the previous book.” —Geekdad.com
  Air Sea Rescue Bulletin ,1945
  The Bee Book Charlotte Milner,2018-02-06 Discover more about our fuzzy
little insect friends with award-winning author and illustrator Charlotte
Milner. The perfect introduction to bee conservation for little ones. Learn
all about the beautiful world of bees and their adventure from flower to
flower. You'll find out just how much they matter, why they are declining,
and what we can do to help in this adorable kids' ebook. Bees are brilliant
at building, super social creatures and along with other insects, are
responsible for a third of every mouthful of food you eat! Children will be
fascinated by the beautiful pictures and learn plenty of buzz-worthy fun
facts in every chapter, covering types of bees, beehives, beekeeping, how
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they pollinate plants and make honey. A beautiful kid’s educational ebook
about bees with a crucial message: not only does it inform and educate about
an issue that is a real threat, but it also delivers it in a way that is
gripping for all ages. A dazzling celebration of bees, packaged in a gorgeous
ebook with spectacular illustrations. What’s The Buzz About Honey Bees? Meet
the humble honeybee face-to-face - an animal that is considered nature's
hardest worker, in this engaging, educational kids’ ebook that you can
treasure forever. What do they do all day? Why are bees important? Find out
why they need our help and what you can do. Bees are responsible for so much
more than making honey. This ebook is an essential tool in encouraging the
protection of our precious buzzing friends for generations to come. Learn all
about these valuable creatures: - What happens in the hive - What pollination
is - Who the queen is - How honeybees talk to each other - How we can help
them and much, much more! This adorable book is one of three children's books
on conservation by award-winning author Charlotte Milner and includes The Sea
Book and The Bat Book for your little ones to enjoy.
  Coves of Departure John Seibert Farnsworth,2018-11-15 In a book that has
been called a love song to nature, the author documents the latest decade of
his explorations of the Baja peninsula and the Sea of Cortez. While much of
the book narrates his experience as a writing professor taking undergraduates
on sea kayak expeditions to the Isla Espiritu Santo archipelago each year
during spring break, the book also reflects on experiences with a condor
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restoration project in the Sierra San Pedro Martir, and an altogether
different teaching experience based in a field station on Bahia de los
Angeles. While the author’s intent is to evoke Baja ecologies in fresh ways,
the reader comes to realize that he’s also describing how education can
become a transformational experience. A retired scuba instructor who turned
to academics and went on to receive his college’s highest teaching award, Dr.
Farnsworth believes that education should be a lifelong adventure, and that
explorations of the natural world should be animated by reverence and
delight.
  The Sea Mammal Alphabet Book Jerry Pallotta,2019-02-12 With his signature
humor and amazing facts, best-selling author Jerry Pallotta offers a creature
that lives in the ocean and needs air to breathe for every letter of the
alphabet. Meet dozens of sea mammals--and a few bonus animals--in this
beautifully and accurately illustrated alphabet book. In typical Jerry
Pallotta style, the text is funny and engaging and often speaks directly to
the reader to keep kids entertained and learning with every page turn.
General facts about sea mammals are sprinkled throughout the text.
  Lords of the Sea Peter D. Shapinsky,2014 Lords of the Sea revises our
understanding of the epochal political, economic, and cultural
transformations of Japan's late medieval period (1300-1600) by shifting the
conventional land-based analytical framework to one centered on the
perspectives of seafarers usually dismissed as 'pirates'--Provided by
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publisher.
  Sea Grant Biennial Report National Sea Grant College Program (U.S.),1979
  The Sea of Lost Books Michael Dahl,2010-09 The Librarian, a superhero who
protects the Library of Doom, may have met his match when Atlas, who tried to
destroy the library before, escapes from prison and sets out to ruin the
library's books, knowing the Librarian will come to the rescue.
  Cold is the Sea Edward L. Beach,2014-03-15 Hailed as heart stopping and
almost unbearably suspenseful, Edward L. Beach's third novel is set fifteen
years after the end of World War II as the US Navy converts its fleet of
conventional submarines to nuclear-powered ships. The book focuses on the USS
Cushing, whose sixteen missile silos carry more explosive power than all the
munitions used in both world wars. The submarine is on a secret mission to
the Arctic Ocean to determine whether her missiles are effective when fired
from beneath the ice. When the Cushing is incapacitated with a suspicious
Russian sub lurking in the vicinity, the scene is set for a dramatic novel
rich in all the technical detail and submarine lore that have entertained
millions of readers of Captain Beach's other fictional works.
  Ocean Sea Alessandro Baricco,2000-06-27 Exotic...erotic... Ocean Sea is
highly romantic and breathtakingly lyrical.--The New York Times Book Review
With Silk, his first novel to appear in English, Alessandro Baricco
immediately proved himself to be a magical storyteller. With Ocean Sea, he
has been acclaimed as the successor to Italo Calvino, and a major voice in
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modern literature. In Ocean Sea, Alessandro Baricco presents a hypnotizing
postmodern fable of human malady--psychological, existential, erotic--and the
sea as a means of deliverance. At the Almayer Inn, a remote shoreline hotel,
an artist dips his brush in a cup of ocean water to paint a portrait of the
sea. A scientist pens love letters to a woman he has yet to meet. An
adulteress searches for relief from her proclivity to fall in love. And a
sixteen-year-old girl seeks a cure from a mysterious condition which science
has failed to remedy. When these people meet, their fates begin to interact
as if by design. Enter a mighty tempest and a ghostly mariner with a thirst
for vengeance, and the Inn becomes a place where destiny and desire battle
for the upper hand. Playful, provocative, and ultimately profound, Ocean Sea
is a novel of striking originality and wisdom.
  Sea Wife Amity Gaige,2020-04-28 A New York Times Notable Book Sea Wife is a
gripping tale of survival at sea—but that’s just the beginning. Amity Gaige
also manages, before she’s done, to probe the underpinnings of romantic love,
marriage, literary ambition, political inclinations in the Trump age,
parenthood, and finally, the nature of survival itself in our broken world.
Gaige is thrillingly talented, and her novel enchants. —Jennifer Egan “Sea
Wife brilliantly breathes life not only into the perils of living at sea, but
also into the fraught and hidden dangers of domesticity, motherhood, and
marriage. What a smart, swift, and thrilling novel.” —Lauren Groff From the
highly acclaimed author of Schroder, a smart, sophisticated page literary
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page-turner about a young family who escape suburbia for a yearlong sailing
trip that upends all of their lives. Juliet is failing to juggle motherhood
and her stalled-out dissertation on confessional poetry when her husband,
Michael, informs her that he wants to leave his job and buy a sailboat. With
their two kids—Sybil, age seven, and George, age two—Juliet and Michael set
off for Panama, where their forty-four foot sailboat awaits them. The initial
result is transformative; the marriage is given a gust of energy, Juliet
emerges from her depression, and the children quickly embrace the joys of
being feral children at sea. Despite the stresses of being novice sailors,
the family learns to crew the boat together on the ever-changing sea. The
vast horizons and isolated islands offer Juliet and Michael reprieve – until
they are tested by the unforeseen. Sea Wife is told in gripping dual
perspectives: Juliet’s first person narration, after the journey, as she
struggles to come to terms with the life-changing events that unfolded at
sea, and Michael’s captain’s log, which provides a riveting, slow-motion
account of these same inexorable events, a dialogue that reveals the fault
lines created by personal history and political divisions. Sea Wife is a
transporting novel about marriage, family and love in a time of unprecedented
turmoil. It is unforgettable in its power and astonishingly perceptive in its
portrayal of optimism, disillusionment, and survival.
  Twenty Thousand Leagues Under the Sea Jules Verne,1887
  Ocean and Sea Steve Parker,2012 An introduction to Earth's oceans, covering
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water, geology, tides, waves, coastlines, and ocean life, and presenting
numerous photographs.
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In | Connect | McGraw Hill. Skip to
main content McGraw Hill Higher Ed
page. Help. McGraw Hill Higher Ed
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